
At MSU, you might want to think twice about sending an e-mail. Under the university’s 
Network Acceptable Use Policy, you might be accused of “spamming”—especially if you 
criticize the administration. That’s what happened to Kara Spencer, who sent an e-mail 
to faculty members about the administration’s plan to change the school calendar and 
that’s why MSU is one of only five schools in the country on FIRE’s Red Alert list. 


